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December 11, 2019 
 
Honorary Mayor Jones and Councilmembers, 
 
The Little Saigon Tet Parade Committee appreciates the Council’s unanimous 
approval of our request to organize the Eighth Annual Little Saigon Tet 
Parade in Garden Grove on January 26th, 2020.  As this year marks 45 years 
of the Vietnamese political refugees in this beautiful city and this great land of 
America, the Tet Parade Committee is planning a very extravagant opening 
ceremony with sky divers’ acrobatic performance with large USA and South 
Vietnam flags. 
 
We are working to make this Tet Parade an event that will put Garden Grove 
on the heart and mind of million people around the world and we sincerely 
request that the City to be the Honorary Sponsor of the 2020 Little Saigon Tet 
Parade.  Honorary Sponsor does not obligate the City to financial assistances, 
rather we ask that the City to promote public awareness of the Parade in our 
city so residents who would be interested in the event can come and enjoy the 
parade. 
 
Sincerely.  
 
 
Phat Bui, Committee Chair 
 

http://www.tetparade.org/

